
  

 

 
 
Date:  June 27, 2025 
 
To:  Proposers  
 
From:  Tami Suchowiejko, Business Manager 
 
Re:  Request for Proposals Addendum No. 2 – Safe Streets Master Plan  
  
 
 
This Addendum modifies the Request for Proposals (“RFP”) Document(s) only to the extent 
indicated herein. All other areas of the RFP not changed or otherwise modified by this Addendum 
shall remain in full force and effect. This Addendum is hereby made an integral part of the original 
RFP document and Proposers shall incorporate this Addendum into the Statement of Work 
(“SOW”) and solicitation as if it were issued in the original RFP.  
 
The RFP is hereby amended as follows: New Language is indicated by bolding and underlining 
and deleted language is indicated by bolding and striking unless a section is replaced in its 
entirety: 
 

1. Amend RFP Attachment B, section 17, page 20 as follows: 
In Compliance with 49 CFR Part 26.11, the Consultant is required to register with the AZ 
UTRACS web portal and complete the Online Bidder’s List. Please Note: any firm being 
awarded work as a prime or sub-consultant on a federally funded project must be AZ 
UTRACS registered. Failure to submit the corresponding Bidder’s List email confirmation as 
part of the Proposal will result in rejection of the proposal. (MPDG218177-500.1) 


